
 
 
 

 

 

      
                 Principal’s Message 

 
 

 
 

Welcome back to Term 4! This term will be very busy, with many exciting activities including a 
visit by a zoo, Kindy orientation days, Year 6 transition to high school, a P&C disco, and 
culminating in our end of year presentation day ceremony. The construction of our new school 
fence should also be completed in the next few weeks.  

 

Tell Them From Me survey (TTFM) 

Last week, students in Grades 4-6 should have received an “Opt-out” note regarding the Term 
4 TTFM survey. The TTFM survey provides students with the opportunity to give feedback to 
the school about school life from their prospective. Please make sure, if you wish for your child 
not to participate in this survey, to return the “Opt-out” note by Wednesday October 18th 
2023. 

Parents are also invited to provide feedback, via the Parent TTFM survey portal - 
http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/m4hx9. 

 

Check-in 

Over the next three weeks, students in Grades 3-5 will be participating in the DoE Check-in 
assessments. These reading and numeracy assessments are designed to identify how students 
are performing in literacy and numeracy and to help teachers tailor their teaching more 
specifically to student needs. Note: students with disability may receive the same level of 
support during the assessment they would normally receive in the classroom. 

 

Selective High School Applications for Yr 7 2025 

Students currently in Year 5 can apply for enrolment in a selective high school (2025), 
including the online Aurora College. Students are to apply online, via the Selective High Schools 
and Opportunity Classes Year 7 website. Applications for entry into Year 7 (2025) are currently 
open and close on November 20th, 2023. For further information please contact Mr Taylor or 
the front office. 

 

Simon Taylor 
For  
Kara Duncan 
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Stage 3 Jindabyne Camp 
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Last week 60 students from Stage 3 
attended a two-night camp at the 
Jindabyne Sport and Recreation 
Centre. Students had a wonderful 
time participating in activities such 
as archery, maze challenges, bush 
survival skills, circus skills and 
drifting on “sliders”. I would like to 
commend the students on their 
outstanding behaviour and manners 
shown while on camp (yes, we even 
got complimented by some of our 
activity leaders). I would also like to 
thank the staff who attended the 
camp for their support and 
dedication to making the Stage 3 
Jindabyne camp so enjoyable. 
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October 

Friday 20th:      P&C Disco 

Wednesday 25th:    Potoroo Excursion 

Kindergarten 

Friday 27th: K-2 Combined Scripture 

November 

Wednesday 8th: Zoo visit 

Kindergarten information evening 

4pm-5pm 

Friday 10th:  3-6 Combined Scripture 
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Community news! 
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